January 10, 1961

Dr. D. W. Winnicott 87 Chester Square London S. W. 1, England

Dear Doctor Winnicott:

We at the Los Angeles Institute are very sorry to hear that you are unable to come this Easter to the United States but look forward to meeting you here at Easter of 1962.

We would very much appreciate hearing from you as soon as your plans become more firm.

Sincerely,

Ralph R. Greenson, M.D. Dean of the Training School

Maurice N. Walsh, M.D. Chairman, Program Committee Los Angeles Psychoanalytic Society

RRG: EY

bc: Dr. Vatz Futterman